
 

 

Friday 9th December  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Parents Evenings 
 
Many thanks to all the Year 11 parents who attended last night and thank you to our brilliant Year 10 
student ambassadors for all your help. 
 

 Year 13 Parents’ Evening Tuesday 13th December 4:30pm-6:30pm 
 
A separate letter confirming the arrangements for Parents Evening will follow. Mock results will be 
printed and distributed to Y13 at parents on Parents Evening. 
 
Enrichment 
 

 This week a group of 6th form Creative Industries students attended the festive HEX at the 
National Theatre. 

 On Tuesday a group of Y10s were selected to compete in the Christmas themed badminton and 
table tennis Trust Sports Competition and proudly brought back two awards.  

 Students participating in the New Views Playwriting programme were visited by Dawn King, an 
award winning playwright on Tuesday in their session 

 Interviews were held on Tuesday for the Mulberry Production Arts Academy with applicants 
from Year 10 and Year 12.  

 
January Exams 
 
All Year 11, Y12 and 13 students who have exams this January should now have received letters with the 
full details of these exams. Students can also access the timings via the Edulink App.  
 
Last Day of Term 
 
The last day of term will be a Christmas Jumper day where students can donate £1 to Shelter homeless 
charity and in return are permitted to wear their favourite Christmas jumper for the day. 
The last day will be a half day for students with a staggered exit: 

 Year 13 leave at 11:30am 
 Year 12 leave at 12:00pm 
 Year 10 and 11 leave at 12:30pm 

Any students who are eligible for Free School Meals will be able to collect a packed lunch to take with 
them upon dismissal.  
 
 
 



 

 

Term Dates  
 
With two weeks to go until the end of term, here is a reminder of our Term Dates for the Winter Break:  

 The Autumn Term ends on Friday 16th December 2022, students will be dismissed at 
12:40pm (free school meal eligible students will receive a packed lunch) 

 The school is closed to students on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 for a staff INSET.  
 All students will return to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023  

 
Open Evening – Thursday 19th January 2023 
 
We are hosting an Open Evening for prospective Year 10s and Year 12s 
 

  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 


